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THE LOUISIANA GROUND WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION

21st REGULAR MEETING 

SUMMARY

Thursday and Friday, January 19 - 20, 2012
Baton Rouge, Louisiana

12:00 A.M. - Thursday
8:00 A.M. - Friday

Prepared by:

The Department of Natural Resources

Office of Conservation

Environmental Division Staff
The 21st regular meeting of the Ground Water Resources Commission (Commission) was held at 12:00 a.m. on Thursday, January 19, 2012 and 8:00 a.m. on Friday, January 20, 2012 in Baton Rouge, Louisiana. The Chair of the Ground Water Resources Commission, Scott A. Angelle was present and presided over the meeting. 
Commission members in attendance:
Office of the Governor & Chair – Scott Angelle

Louisiana Department of Wildlife and Fisheries - Kyle Balkum

Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development – Zahir “Bo” Bolourchi

Louisiana Chemical Association, Louisiana Mid-Continent 

Oil & Gas Association, Louisiana Association of Business 

and Industry and Louisiana Pulp & Paper Association – James S. Burland

Louisiana Farm Bureau – Elliot D. Colvin

Louisiana Landowners Association – Paul Frey

Governor’s Office of Coastal Activities – Charles Killebrew
Representative of the geographical area of the State underlain by the Chicot Aquifer – Paul “Jackie” Loewer

Appointed by the Governor: Represents the 

Police Jury Association of Louisiana – Robert “Mickey” Mays

Sparta Groundwater Conservation District Board of Commissioners – Ted McKinney
Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality – Paul Miller

Appointed by the Governor; Represents the Capital 

Area Ground Water Conservation District – Eugene Owen

Louisiana Department of Agriculture and Forestry & Vice Chair – Bradley E. Spicer

Office of Conservation – Jim Welsh

Call to Order
Department of Natural Resources Secretary and Chairman Scott Angelle called the meeting to order at 12:00 a.m. with welcoming remarks. 

Roll Call
Department of Natural Resources Secretary and Chairman Scott Angelle called roll; 14 members were present and 5 members were absent.  A quorum of 10 or more members was obtained.  

HCR1 Status Update 
Secretary Angelle gave an update on the status and of HCR1 and the progress toward completing the presentation to the Legislature as required.
Member Discussion of Ground Water Management Plan Components - Monitoring
Charles Killebrew led a discussion on issues pertaining to the monitoring component to be included in the Ground Water Management Plan.

Member Discussion of Ground Water Management Plan Components - Education
Paul Frey led a discussion on issues pertaining to the education component to be included in the Ground Water Management Plan.

Member Discussion of Ground Water Management Plan Components - Registration
Commissioner Jim Welsh led a discussion on issues pertaining to the registration component to be included in the Ground Water Management Plan.

Member Discussion of Ground Water Management Plan Components - Evaluation
Eugene Owen led a discussion on issues pertaining to the evaluation component to be included in the Ground Water Management Plan.

Member Discussion of Ground Water Management Plan Components - Incentives
Jimmy Burland led a discussion on issues pertaining to the incentives component to be included in the Ground Water Management Plan.

Member Discussion of Ground Water Management Plan Components - Auditing
Mickey Mays led a discussion on issues pertaining to the auditing component to be included in the Ground Water Management Plan.

Member Discussion of Ground Water Management Plan Components - Enforcement
Paul Miller led a discussion on issues pertaining to the enforcement component to be included in the Ground Water Management Plan.

Member Discussion of Ground Water Management Plan Components - Emergencies
Kyle Balkum led a discussion on issues pertaining to the emergencies component to be included in the Ground Water Management Plan.

Member Discussion of Ground Water Management Plan Components - Collaboration
Ted McKinney led a discussion on issues pertaining to the collaboration component to be included in the Ground Water Management Plan.

Public Comments
No public comments were offered.
Adjourn
The meeting adjourned on Friday, January 20, 2012 at 11:45 a.m.

Louisiana Department of Health and Hospitals – Glenn Cambre

Appointed by the Governor; Represents the Geologist or Engineer 

With expertise in Ground Water Resource Management – William R. Downs

Appointed by the Governor, from a list of names 

submitted by the Louisiana Municipal Association – Dan Hollingsworth

Louisiana Wildlife Federation and League of Women Voters – James “Jimmy” Johnston

Louisiana Department of Economic Development – Kelsey Short
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